Umun of Freetmun

CEMETERY COMMITTEE

Minutes of September 26, 1995

A meeting of the Board of Cemetery Commissioners for the Town of Freetown
was held at 7:00p.m. on September 26, 1995 at 15 Chace Road in East Freetown.
Present were Ralph Gumey, Harris Chace and Harriett Parker.

The minutes of the August meeting were read and approved.

We discussed the cemetery budget with monies from the Town as described in
August. Marc has been told about the $600.00 for Assonet and 1 have given Belinda
and Michael the East Freetown total of $1200.00 and the account numbers.

We discussed what we could and ask Mr. Simmons about cemetery roads and
how we could reimburse his department. Some patching has been done on the entrance
road. (Cold patch only) We would like to spruce up the roads in the new section (near
Rte 24) and cut the bushes back along the state boundary fence.

It was voted that Mrs. Parker would contact Horace Pittsley of Mason Road in
East Freetown concerning the cemetery in Assonet. The Pittsley Lots in the old Section
19 need to be resurveyed. Have Dave Cass straighten out lines, measure Leonard Pittsley
out and bill us.

Ralph Gurney will measure out four lots at Assonet and put in grade stakes so
that if we have snow this winter we are prepared for burials of people with no lots. He
is authorized to take David Cass with him and have David put that on a bill.

We spoke of having Marc do needed work at Richmond Cemetery. There is some
perpetual care.

We ran over, informally the procedures needed to open a new piece of land and
measuring out lots on South of Section 22, Section 14 and on South edge. — cutting,
stumping, filling surveying, etc.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30p.m.

Next meeting to be on November 14, 1985 at 7:00p.m. — here.

Respectifully submitted,
Hariett C. Parker, Clerk



